
 

  

 

  

 

2021 Annual Florida Public Library Directors Meeting 
In-Person and Virtual 

 

Tuesday, December 7  
8:30 – 9:00 a.m. Eastern Networking 
9:00 – 9:15 a.m. Welcome 

Laurel Lee, Secretary of State (invited) 
Meeting Overview and Introductions 
Amy Johnson, Director 

9:15 – 10:45 a.m. Top Legal Concerns 
Marti Minor, J.D., M.L.I.S., Library Law Consulting 

10:45 – 11:00 a.m. Break 
11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. Top Legal Concerns 

Continued 
12:30 – 1:30 p.m. Lunch 
1:30 – 2:00 p.m. Florida Humanities Funding and Programming 

Opportunities 
Lindsey Morrison, Grants Director 
April Myerscough, Public Programs Coordinator 

2:00 – 2:30 p.m. Program Overview and Information:  
Sunshine State Digital Network 
Keila Zayas-Ruiz, Coordinator 

2:30 – 3:15 p.m. Florida Public Libraries:  
Economic Impact and Major Events Studies 
Hector Sandoval, Director of Economic Analysis 
Program, Bureau of Economic and Business 
Research, University of Florida 

3:15 – 3:30 p.m. Break 
3:30 – 4:45 p.m. FLA Public Library Directors Discussion 

Phyllis Gorshe, FLA President 
Eric Head, FLA Advocacy Committee Chair 

4:45 – 5:00 p.m. Tomorrow’s Highlights 
 



Wednesday, December 8  
8:30 – 9:00 a.m. Eastern Networking 
9:00 – 10:30 a.m. Equity, Diversity and Inclusion:  

Contemporary Trends and Expectations 
DeEtta Jones, DeEtta Jones & Associates 

10:30 – 10:45 a.m. Break 
10:45 – 11:45 a.m. Program Overview and Information: 

Records Management 
Beth Golding, Chief, Bureau of Archives and 
Records Management 
Resource Sharing 
Cathy Moloney, Chief, Bureau of Library and 
Network Services 
Jim Walther, Executive Director, Tampa Bay 
Library Consortium 

11:45 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. Meeting Wrap-Up 
12:00 – 1:00 p.m. Lunch 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For FY2021-22, the federal share of the Meetings of Florida Library Staff program is $49,776, or 83% of the total cost. 

The match share of non-governmental funds is $10,000, or 17% of the total cost. The total program budget is $59,776. 

The Annual Public Library Directors Meeting is funded under the 

provisions of the Library Services and Technology Act from the 

Institute of Museum and Library Services. Florida’s LSTA program is 

administered by the Department of State’s Division of Library and 

Information Services. 


